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Response to Memo: Access Ramp at 412 Serpentine Trail
1 message

Reed Family <reedfamily344@gmail.com> Mon, Nov 18, 2024 at 5:40 PM
To: zhcolb22@aacounty.org

Dear Ms. Colby,

We are writing in response to the attached memo regarding the access ramp at 412 Serpentine Trail, Crownsville, MD. As
the property owners of 416 Serpentine Trail, we want to confirm that we are aware of the ramp's presence and location.

We also confirm that the ramp is out of sight from our property and does not affect us in any way. Furthermore, we have
no objection to the ramp and fully support it remaining as is.

If you require any additional information or further confirmation, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Sincerely,

James and Kim Reed
813-743-6483 (c)

Sent from my iPhone
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